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EQUEST FOR CERTIFICATION ON THE ERROR IN THE TECHNICAL DESCRIPTION
IN T.C.T. NO. 074-2013000332

1 message

Arlene Ibanez <aibanez@psu.palawan.edu.ph> Fri, Oct 28, 2022 at 11:44 AM

To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

FOR:  The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA, 1515 & S Bldg.

ATTENTION: The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
The OIC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

Dear Sir/Madam
Greetings!

In connection with my certification request to the PENRO, Puerto Princesa City and forwarded to your good office, |
would like to follow up on how is the process going on. | hope to hear from you soon.

Attached herewith is my request letter and transmittal from PENRO Puerto Princesa City

Thank you and God Bless!

Truly Yours,

ARLENE L. IBANEZ
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